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Celebrate Halloween weekend at Metro’s historic Lone Fir 
Cemetery in Southeast Portland.
Ghostly guides escort groups of guests on one of two candle-lit 
routes where they meet some of the cemetery’s residents and 
hear the unusual circumstances surrounding their untimely 
departures. 
Ticket sales will go toward restoring the tomb of pioneering 
brewer brothers George Frederic Bottler and George Michael 
Bottler. 
Please note that dogs are not permitted on cemetery grounds at 
any time. The tour is fun and informative for the whole family but 
will contain some mature content (though no blood or gore). Of 
course, costumes are encouraged!
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Lone Fir Cemetery
Entrance on Southeast 26th Avenue 
between Southeast Stark and 
Morrison streets

Tickets  
General admission:  
$10 in advance, $15 walk-in 

Children 12 and younger:  
$5 in advance and walk-in

Seniors 60 and older:  
$5 in advance and walk-in

Contact 
April Severson Events 
503-807-7462


